Mr. Franck David,
Assistant Clerk to the
Public Petitions Committee,
The Scottish Parliament,
TG.01,

Edinburgh, EH99 1SP.

Dear Mr Franck

PUBLIC PETITIONS COMMITTEE PE 1105

PE1105/Z

Dalian House

PO Box 15329
350 St. Vincent Street
GLASGOW \ /

G3 8YZ

Tel. 0141 201 4642

Fax. 0141 201 4601 Greater Glasgow
Textphone: 0141 201 4479 and Clyde
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Date 12" August, 2009.

Your Ref

Our Ref RC\FEB

Enquiries to  Miss Florence Blackburn

Direct Line 0141 201 4642

E-mail florence.blackburn @
gge.scot.nhs.uk

| refer to your letter of 20" May, 2009 regarding the above.

The significant issue throughout the three pieces of correspondence (PE1105V, PE1105/W,
PE 1005/X) relates to Hospice funding. A short life working group has been established by the
government to consider this issue and both the Health Board and St Margaret's are members of

that group.

Regarding the specific issue of meeting the Hospice, | met representatives of the Hospice on 25"
June. Officers of the Board continue to meet with representatives of St Margaret's on an ongoing

basis to discuss palliative care services.

Yours sincerely,

Robert Calderwood
Chief Executive

c.c. Ms. Anne Harkness

Delivering better health

www.nhsggc.org.uk



